
 

Home Economics  
Week 4/21/25 
 
Dear Parents and Guardian 
 
This week the students will be learning about serving a meal and will have the opportunity to 
practice setting a table.  They will also learn a little etiquette along with this lesson.  I encourage 
you to allow your student to practice these skills at home also.  With the testing this past week, 
we were unable to cover all our lessons. 
 
The students will also be learning about soups and the different types. They will also learn how 
nutritious soups can be.   We will be making homemade beef vegetable soup which I hope 
everyone will enjoy.  The students will be adding this recipe to their cookbooks. 
 
Mrs. Hilborn 
Home Economics Teacher 


